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Hi Fellow Rockhounds, 

Looks like we are having an Indian 

Summer. (Warmer than usual 

weather). Which will be nice for our 

Farmington, New Mexico trip this 

week. It is so nice of our club 

members from there to invite us 

down to their neck of the woods. 

Excited to see what we will find! A 

fun time was had by all at the 

Auction in October at our monthly 

meeting! Thank you to those who 

donated items to be auctioned off. 

There were many items of interest 

that created a bidding war in a 

friendly way of course. Lots of 

laughs I hope everyone who was 

bidding got a little bit of something. 

See you soon, Debbie 
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The October meeting was full of fast talking and generous bidding. Deb used her 

best auction skills and we raised some serious money for our club.
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OCTOBER is the yearly MEMBERSHIP DUES month for 2024! 
Single Membership - $15.00 

Couple/ Family Membership - $20.00 
Junior Membership - $5.00 

(Junior members less than 16 years of age must be supervised by an adult relative or 
designated Club Member) 

*Let’s all plan on paying your dues on time in October! 

 
 
 
 

November 26th – Christmas Market 
Have you been making an overabundance of cabochons, slabs, craft items, jewelry, 
etc. with your rocks you have found or bought? Now is your time to SHOW, TELL 
AND SELL them! Bring them to the meeting and SHOW what you have been 
working on, TELL about what you have there and then be able to SELL your items 
to the CLUB MEMBERS AND the PUBLIC! Yes, that is right! The Senior Center is 
letting us open it up to the PUBLIC. Everyone will be given one table to use. No Rocks 
(Slabs are ok) 
If you would like to reserve a table, choose a 4x4 or 4x8, then leave your name and 
what you will be selling with Georgina Du Four by texting 801-712-9639 
Hey club members! What a great time to shop for UNIQUE CHRISTMAS 
PRESENTS!! 

 
 

November Elections are coming up for the Club! 
We will be having elections of the officers – President, Vice 
President, Treasurer and Secretary on November 26th. The 
President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary have said 
they would be willing to stay in their positions. 
That being said: All the officer’s positions are open for someone 
to run against the incumbent. If you are interested in a position, 
talk to one of the board members for more details about the 
November Election of Officers. Please inquire and make a 
decision to run for an officer’s position before the meeting on 
November 26th. Thank you. 
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When? October 22, 2024 

Where? Golden Hours Senior Center 650 25th St, Ogden UT 84401. 

What time? 6:00pm we will have our meet and greet, silent auction 

and (Bring some cash) & at 6:30pm our meeting will start. 

 

 

PROGRAM  
 
Lynn Campbell will talk about Rock Identification. She has a 
very interesting program put together for us. I know most of 
us would really appreciate learning a little bit more about 
how to identify the rocks we pick up. 
 

Club Members! Bring your favorite find this year. Look 
forward to seeing what special items each person has 
found. 
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WYOMING BLUE FOREST FIELD TRIP 
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Need to Contact Us? 

 

Club Officers 
President: Debbie Larsen (385) 319-2808 

Vice President: Mary Dean (801) 879-3083 

Secretary: Alan Dean (214) 215-9160 

Treasurer: Tom Larsen (801) 390-8270 

 

Activity Committees & Chairpersons 
Field Trip Leader: Darrell and Darlene Mc Roberts (801) 317-7001 

Program Chair: Georgina Du Four (801)712-9639 

Door Prizes: Mary Dean 801-879-3083 

Hospitality: Mary Dean 801-879-3083 

 Communications: Steve Smith (801) 781-0233 

Membership: Tom Larsen (801) 390-8270 

Publicity: TBD Please let us know if you can help! 

Buzzer Editor: Laurie Fuller (360) 710-3480 

Assistant Buzzer Editor: Debbie Larsen (385) 319-2808 

Calling Coordinator: Ken Bloom (801)-920-4014 

Club Photographer: Darrell McRoberts (801)317-7001 

Club Historian: TBD Please let us know if you can help! 

Facebook Administrator: Craig Scott (801) 628-7086 

Instagram Administrator: Tom Larsen (801) 390-8270 

Beehive Web Page Administrator: Darlene McRoberts (801) 317-7000 

 

  
For questions or comments about the Beehive Buzzer text or call Laurie Fuller (360) 710-3480. 

Join Us Online! 
FaceBook: @OfficialBeehiveRockandGemClub / Instagram BeehiveRockClubOgden 

Website: www.beehiverockandgemclub.com 
 

 

http://www.beehiverockandgemclub.com/

